
28th April 2024

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

Upcoming Events

Parents Evening - 16th and 25th of April

School re opens - Monday 15th April

6th May - Bank Holiday 

We want to wish you all a peaceful and holy Easter period.
Thank you again for all of your support; by pulling together we
can continue to do the best for the children we serve. I believe

that our pupils will continue to flourish and become people who
reach their full potential and are ready to go into the world and

make positive contributions to the common good and social
justice.

 I have been pleased with the attitude with which our boys and
girls have returned to school this term. They are a credit to their
families and themselves, and we look forward to seeing you all

in our final term. 


